
 

 Slaley First School 
  

Friday 10th December 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I can’t believe that we only have one week left to go of this term … the Autumn term has gone so quickly! 

 
What a fabulous morning we have had in school today! Thank you so much to everyone who came along to our Christmas 

Coffee Morning; it was so lovely to be able to invite parents and carers into school again. I certainly enjoyed welcoming you 

all in and I know that the children all did too! Thank you also to Mrs Seymour for providing tea and coffee and for her 
scrumptious mince pies! If you have ordered any art work or a Christmas decoration, then the children will bring these home 

on Monday. If not, there is still time to purchase on our ‘Just Giving’ site -  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/artgalleryandhampers21 So far, £356 has been raised. Thank you to FoSS again for 

organising the wonderful hampers. We drew the raffle tickets at lunchtime and all prizes have been claimed. 

 
This is our wonderful art work … 

                                                                     
 
 

 

BONJOUR! 
This afternoon was also a fabulous afternoon in Class 2. During MFL, the children were able to meet children from a school 

in France virtually! They were all so excited and it was a lovely experience for them all; thank you to Ms Roff for organising! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th December (PM) 
Class 2 Parents ‘buzz’ reading meetings  
 
Wednesday 15th December  
Christmas Lunch  
 
Thursday 16th December 
‘Carols By Candelight’ - Please can children who are participating 
come back to school for 5.45pm. 
 
Friday 17th December – Last Day of school 
Santa Dash (more information to follow)  
and Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Christmas Holidays – Monday 20th December onwards. 
 
Children return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 
 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

 
Absence 

 
Please  

 
 

EYFS Class 1 Class 2 
 

Attendance 
 
This week’s attendance cup 
winners are Class 2 with 
98.4%. 
 
Well done Class 2! 
 

Please advise the office by 
9:30am if your child is 
absent from school. If this is 
due to a medical 
appointment we will need to 
see a letter or appointment 
card in order to authorise 
the absence. 


